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Comments: Forest Service,

 

Grand Targhee 2018 Master Development Plan Projects #58258, if approved, would give away our public lands

to private enterprise.  I realize that is common practice as most ski areas are on public lands, however,

expanding this ski area will diminish the value of this landscape in multiple ways.

 

The wildlife in this area is already squeezed into smaller and smaller areas and their viability is threatened.

Backcountry skiers, hikers, nature photographers, snowshoers will have yet another area that will no longer be

available for quiet use recreation.  Please keep this area open for ALL users, not just for those who can afford the

high price of a ski ticket.

 

thank you

Maureen Hall


